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SUMMER SHAPE-UP IS TOPIC FOR HEADLINE TALK AT UCSD MEDICAL CENTER AUXILIARY
INSTALLATION

"Eating Smart--Shaping Up for Summer" will be the topic discussed by author Jeanne Jones at the annual
membership luncheon to be held June 1 by the UCSD Medical Center Auxiliary.

The event at the Admiral Kidd Club, to which all members are invited, will begin at 11 a.m. with a reception on
the Bayside Patio, followed by the business meeting and installation of new officers at 11:30. Jones' talk will follow
the noon luncheon. Cost is $15 and reservations may be made with Judith Pettitt, event chairperson, at 489-8042.

Jones, the author of 20 books, has just finished a new book entitled "Eating Smart, ABC's of the New Food
Literacy" and will use that as the focus of her talk. An internationally syndicated columnist, her column, "Cook
It Light," reaches nearly 30 million readers through the U.S., Canada and Australia. She is an award- winning
menu and design consultant to spas, hotels and hospitals, and lectures throughout the world to medical and lay
audiences, spreading the gospel of light cuisine.

Ellen MacVean, current president, has been nominated to serve a second term as head of the 354-member
Auxiliary. Nominated and due to be installed with her are Victoria Powell, first vice president; Joany Mosher,
second vice president; Lee Millsap, recording secretary; Pettitt, corresponding secretary; Mary DeBrunner,
treasurer; Elaine Schneider, financial secretary and Joanne Meredith, parliamentarian.
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